
         
CONDOLENCE MOTION   

Moved by: Councillor Carroll   

Seconded by:

  

Mayor Miller     

The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened by the passing of 
Mr. John Di Lallo on Thursday, January 21, 2010.  

Mr. Di Lallo was a widely respected member of the City of Toronto’s financial services 
community for 27 years, holding the position of Manager in the Financial Planning Division 
under the Chief Financial Officer, since amalgamation.   

He held a Bachelor of Mathematics from the University of Waterloo, graduating in 1977 with a 
discipline in Accounting and Finance, and Computer Science and Information Systems.  

As a member of Toronto’s Public Service, John served with passion, professionalism and 
commitment to his work. He brought parties together to resolve service and financial issues in a 
way that respected all needs and perspectives.  

He provided sound financial advice to all of his clients in City programs - the Toronto Transit 
Commission, the Toronto Police Service, Budget Committee members and City Council.  John's 
professionalism has been and will continue to be the model for financial planning staff at the 
City.  

John was known for delivering the corporate courses called Financial Management for 
Non-financial Managers to staff across the City and for presenting the City’s budget to foreign 
delegations, all in an effort to share his civic pride.  

Most importantly, John was a personable, positive influence on those that worked for him and 
with him.  He was never one to hold back a word of praise or encouragement.    

Whether it was his prowess on the golf course, the years coaching baseball along with Councillor 
Cliff Jenkins or his great sense of humour, John was never short of a story. He will truly be 
missed at City Hall.  

To John’s wife Theresa Scott, his daughter Stephanie and to his extended family, please know 
that he was loved and respected.    

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to Mr. John Di Lallo’s family.  
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